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The 2022 New Year’s Car & Motorcycle Show, presented by Superstition H-D® 
& New Life CMA, took place on Saturday January 15, 2022. It was held at SHD; 
located at 2910 W. Apache Trail in Apache Junction. It is free for spectators to 
come out and enjoy the gathering.

There were about 40 vehicles on display. Among them were a 1929 Model A 
Ford, a 1930 Model A, and a 1991 HD Sportster.  Although there were fewer ve-
hicles as compared to last year, those present still made for an excellent display 
to enjoy.

There were 4 plaques awarded: People’s Choice – Bike, People’s Choice – Car, 
Dealer’s Choice, & CMA’s Choice. Unfortunately the winners names weren’t 
available at the time of this writing. 

Vendors included Nick P’s Customs – with some beautiful wood work designs; 
plus booths offering a variety of apparel and personal accessories. The New Life 
CMA Chapter had an information and show registration booth. Several food 
trucks offered lunchables or treats ~ depending upon your preference. 

There were some beautiful gift baskets as raffles, in a variety of themes to spark 
people’s interest… SHD goodies, kids toys, cooking items in a picnic basket, as-
sorted home and sports items, and more. The baskets are creative, with members 
of the CMA Chapter members putting them together. 

Brina from Superstition HD commented that she was happy with how the day 
went and always enjoys working with CMA’s New Life Chapter. 

CMA’s {Christian Motorcyclists Association} mission includes providing out-
reach and support to the motorcycling community. This event benefits CMA’s 
Run For the Son programs. Monies raised go to four different CMA ministries ( 
Open Doors, The Jesus Film Project, Missionary Ventures, and CMA National 
Ministry). To contact New Life CMA, send an email to cmanewlifeaz@gmail.
com

Being out among fellow enthusiasts, talking to good people, and the opportunity 
to appreciate some fine vehicles was a nice 
way to start off the New Year.
All the best to each of you in 2022!

Betsy
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